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Ms Mary Maguire
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Corporate Services Department
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Tallaght

Dublin 24

RE/ RDR /09/0397 — Mary Maguire, South Dublin County Council

Dear Ms Maguire
| refer to your correspondence dated 15th April 2009.

In relation to the transfer of Cancer Services, The Adelaide & Meath Hospital incorporating
the National Children’s Hospital Tallaght (AMNCHY) is working with the National Cancer
Control Programme to facilitate the smooth transfer of cancer services to the other hospitals
and to ensure that the quality of care given to their patients is maintained and safeguarded.

In relation to Paediatric Services, the hospital is working very closely with the National
Paediatric Hospital Development Board in the developing of the new National Children's
Paediatric Hospital. The HSE have confirmed the provision of the new Children's Ambulatory
Care Centre on the Tallaght site. This development will underpin and strengthen the existing
children’s services at Tallaght Hospital in conjunction with and as part of the new National
Paediatric Hospital at the Mater Campus.

I trust the above clarifies the position and should you require any further information please
do not hesitate to contact me. '

Yours sincerely,
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